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Since exempt wells only account for about 1% of water usage, these proposed changes are not
going to make a difference, especially to the fish. But they will have a significant effect on land
owners with a well. Please pull back on this over-reach of control and do not change the current
3000 gallon/no metering policy. 
At the Ecology meeting in Bellingham, it was stated that no changes were intended. Please follow
through with your good intentions.
 


